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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING WILL BE DEC. 10 FOR
SOUTHFIELD ROAD ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

Beverly Hills, Mich. — The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), in cooperation with the
communities of Southfield, Lathrup Village, Beverly Hills and Southfield Township, will conduct a public
information meeting Dec. 10 to present information about the ongoing Environmental Assessment study of
future improvements to the Southfield Road corridor, from Mt. Vernon Road to approximately 1,200 feet

north of 13 Mile Road.

Here are the meeting details:

MEETING DATE: December 10, 2012
TIME: 3:30 p.m.-7 p.m.
LOCATION: Lathrup Village City Hall

Community Room
27400 Southfield Road
Lathrup Village, M1 48076

The public is encouraged to attend this open house-style meeting and learn about the corridor study, ask
questions and offer input regarding the corridor. The study is being implemented in accordance with the
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and will be completed prior to proceeding with any engineering

design for future roadway improvements.

Those with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in this meeting should contact

Brad Knight at (248) 645-2000 one week in advance to request mobility, visual, hearing or other assistance.
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